
 
 

GENESEE COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION 
Human Resources Department 

 
MEMO 
 
 
DATE:  September 1, 2021 
 

TO:  All GCRC Employees 
 

FROM: Fred Peivandi, Managing Director  
 

CC:               GCRC Board of Commissioners 

 

RE:  GCRC Face Mask Requirements for Indoor Settings 

 

 

Effective Thursday, September 2, 2021, all Genesee County Road Commission (GCRC) 
employees and visitors must wear a proper face mask indoors in all GCRC buildings and 
garages regardless of vaccination status. This requirement also includes shared spaces such 
as; hallways, bathrooms, conference rooms, breakrooms, and elevators. Masks may be 
removed at your desk or workspace.    
 
According to the Genesee County Health Department (GCHD), Genesee County is 
experiencing a recent increase in COVID-19 cases and an increasing number of highly 
transmissible variants, such as Delta. Therefore, GCRC is following these recommendations of 
GCHD until further notice. 
 
In addition, GCRC employees are encouraged to be cooperative and practice the following:  

 Social distancing whenever possible 

 Washing hands frequently and using hand sanitizer when soap and water are not 
available 

 Wear the face mask properly; covering your nose and mouth 

Face masks are available and will be provided to all employees and visitors upon request.   
 
GCHD continues to encourage all eligible persons to receive the COVID-19 vaccine. With the 
COVID-19 vaccine, you are reducing the risk of developing the illness and its consequences. 
Getting vaccinated is the most effective method available to protect people around you. If you 
are protected from getting infected and from disease, you are less likely to infect someone else. 
Please refer to the GCHD website for more information regarding available vaccine clinics 

at Where to Get Your COVID-19 Vaccine. 
 
The safety and health of our staff and visitors is a priority, and we'll continue to provide 
information as it is made available.  
 
Thank you so much for being cooperative and for your continued support. 
 
 

https://www.gchd.us/vaccinescheduler/

